

NEWS from THE LODGE

Bereavement Care

The Lodge, 64 Pinner Road, Harrow, Middlesex HA1 4HZ

Telephone: 020 8427 5720

Email: admin@bereavementcareandsupport.co.uk

www.bereavementcareandsupport.co.uk

December 2021

Our Grand Raffle

Feeling Lucky?

Get involved in our biggest raffle to date, with the prize draw being an all-inclusive luxury holiday for two, at the Veranda Tamarin Hotel and Spa, in Mauritius!

Other prizes include a £150 John Lewis Voucher and a Red Letter Day Gift Voucher worth over £100.

The winning ticket to be drawn at the Bereavement Care Supper Quiz, 26th February 2022.

Tickets can be purchased online from https://www.bereavementcareandsupport.co.uk/raffle

We would really appreciate if our volunteers could help us sell more tickets so please try and spread the word.

Annual General Meeting (AGM)

It was good to see a number of familiar faces at the AGM on Wednesday 17th November.

We would like to thank our guest speaker, Wendy Godwin for the lovely talk about the origins of Bereavement Care and how it has developed over the past 40 years.

Upcoming Training Courses

Initial Bereavement Training Course

Tuesday 1st AND Tuesday 8th February 2021.

Unfortunately, we have not yet confirmed a venue.

Please email

<u>admin@bereavementcareandsupport.co.uk</u> if you are interested so that we can keep you updated.

Fish and Chip Supper Quiz

A venue for the popular Fish and Chip Supper Quiz has been confirmed and tickets are now available!

It will be taking place at **Harrow District Masonic Centre**, HA3 0EL on the **26**th **of February** at **18:45**. *Tickets are priced at* **£25** *and available via Bobbi.*

Christmas Cards

Christmas Cards available at our office for just £3.50 for a pack of 10.

Carol Singing Dates

Get in the Christmas spirit and join us for some Carol singing!

Issue 30

We would love you to join us (even for part of the time) from **16:00 to 19:00** on...

Thursday 9th December at St Ann's, Harrow and

Thursday 16th December in the Atrium, Watford.

This is a perfect opportunity to get together during this festive period and raise some much needed funds for Bereavement Care.

If you are interested, please email Bobbi Riesel on bobbi@riesel.co.uk

Membership Renewals!

As the new year is approaching, we hope that you will renew your membership with us and continue supporting Bereavement Care.

For a minimum donation of £5, individuals can become a member of our charity and keep up to date with the latest news and events.

Members are able to get tickets for events, conferences and training at a significantly discounted rate.

All proceeds are invested back into keeping Bereavement Care accessible to the residents of Harrow and Hillingdon boroughs.

Please contact the Bereavement Care Office or visit our website for further details.

WELCOMING...

Holy Trinity, Northwood

We are delighted to announce Holy Trinity Church, Northwood have joined the Bereavement Care team as Corporate members.

John Spencer who joined the board of Trustees earlier this year has kindly taken the role of Group Leader.

We look forward to meeting more of the Holy Trinity team at future events!

Please feel free to distribute this Newsletter to current and prospective supporters of Bereavement Care. If you have any contributions for the next issue, please e-mail them to the office by Friday the 25th February.

Reg Charity No: 1157002